
 
 

In conjunction with Dekalb County Schools 
 and for the benefit of Dekalb County’s underprivileged children    

 
 
On Saturday December 18th 2010, Kingswood United Methodist 
Church in conjunction with Dekalb County Schools  
will be hosting its third annual Christmas Party for Dekalb 
County’s underprivileged children. This party will serve 
approximately 60 to 70 needy families in our local community. 
Prior to this event, Kingswood will be conducting a coat drive 
from November 15th – December 10th. Coats collected as part of 
this drive will be made available to the Parents of these children on 
December 18th and any surplus coats will be distributed to other 
local charities. We are asking for either New or Clean & Gently 
Used Men’s and Women’s Winter Coats.  
 

Coats may be dropped off at: 
 

Kingswood United Methodist Church 
Tilly Mill Road 

Dunwoody, GA 30338 
 


